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Thank you for your 
ongoing support! 

As we partner together in 

ministry, please remember to 

send your Conference support to 

your local provincial office. 

 

 

 

 

New website coming 
soon! 

Watch for our email in the coming 

months notifying you of our new 

website launch! 

*If you are not currently receiving emails 
from us, please email us at 

legacy@mbchurches.ca so that we can 
add you to our email list! 

Interest rate 
The rate for January 1, 2021 to 

June 30, 2021 remains steady at 

1.40%. We trust you will find this 

a competitive rate for an 

investment that is not locked in, 

has no term and no fees. 
 

 

 

Celebrating 30 years of service 

Bertha Dyck completed 3 decades of service in 2020! 

Bertha currently serves as our CFO and has faithfully 

served our MB churches, conferences, and agencies with 

her gifting in finance and administration. We are thankful 

for her dedication over the years! 
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Payroll Services 

CCMBC Legacy Fund offers payroll services to MB churches, schools, 

and camps for a minimal fee of $6 per employee per pay period. This 

can help you save time while still being cost effective.  

Payroll Services also offers more than just processing your payroll. 

CCMBC Legacy Fund Payroll Services also takes care of your CRA 

remittances, T4 calculation and issuance, Record of Employment 

submissions, and best of all, peace of mind that your payroll is being 

processed correctly and on time, each time. 

For more information, please contact Charlene Hildebrand, Payroll & 
Benefits Manager, toll free at 1-888-669-6575 or email 
char.hildebrand@mbchurches.ca 

 

 

Keeping faith in a time of Covid 

There is no question that 2020 brought substantial change and took a significant toll on many people. The loss of a 
loved one, significant illness, strained finances, and restrictions on daily activities that were once taken for granted 
are trials many of us are experiencing. As we journey through the uncharted territory of Covid-19, we bear witness to 
the resilience of the local church, a deeper appreciation for relationship with each other, and a strengthened reliance 
upon, and trust in our Lord. In the midst of turmoil, it is apparent God is with us. 
 

“Do not be anxious about anything, but in every situation, by prayer and petition, with thanksgiving, 
present your requests to God.   And the peace of God, which transcends all understanding, will guard your 
hearts and your minds in Christ Jesus.” (Philippians 4: 6-7) 

 

New CEO & President Appointed 
 

I am honoured and humbled to have been appointed 

President & CEO of CCMBC Legacy Fund and CCMBC 

Investments, succeeding Jim Davidson who has stepped 

into retirement after faithfully serving our conference for 

many years. I am deeply appreciative of Jim’s 

leadership, insight and commitment to our MB family. 

Please join me in asking the Lord’s blessing on him. 

- Jason Krueger, MA CFA 

Thank you for your faithful investment in the CCMBC ministry. 

 

Accounting Services  

CCMBC Legacy Fund offers 
accounting services to MB churches 

and provincial conferences. 
Accounting Services strives to provide 
our MB churches and conferences with 

high quality financial information in a 

timely manner. 
 

For more information, please contact 
Karen Alvarez, Accounting Services 
Manager, toll free at 1-888-669-6575 

or email 
karen.alvarez@mbchurches.ca 
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